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For Date: 08/17/2025  -  Sunday   

Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

25-9747         0116 DISTURBANCE REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                       Disp-01:21:57                 Arvd-01:21:59  Clrd-01:40:47
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-01:22:04                 Arvd-01:22:06  Clrd-01:40:47
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-01:22:10                 Arvd-01:22:12  Clrd-01:30:33
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-01:22:25                 Arvd-01:22:27  Clrd-02:23:50
         Narrative:      

E911 caller (language barrier, possibly intoxicated) states   
a party threatened to shoot him and has left the area in a   
green Toyota. Unknown direction of travel.

         Narrative:      
Both cars clear. Report to follow.

25-9749         0303 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 56] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-03:03:00  Clrd-03:06:26
         Narrative:      

226 out with DMV.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle has been moved to the above address.

25-9750         0354 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Dispatcher BRUCE E SAVAGE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Dispatcher BRUCE E SAVAGE
                                                     Arvd-03:54:00  Clrd-03:58:31
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-03:55:41                 Arvd-03:55:43  Clrd-03:58:50
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-03:58:39  Clrd-03:58:48
         Narrative:      

228 is on a Motor Vehicle stop with the attached vehicle.

25-9753         0443 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
    Call Closed By:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG 08/17/2025 0450
  Location/Address:    FRIENDSHIP DR + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-04:43:00  Clrd-04:49:05
         Narrative:      

Warning for exhaust violation.

25-9754         0637 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
    Call Closed By:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG 08/17/2025 0733
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-06:37:00  Clrd-06:47:16
         Narrative:      

228 is on a Motor Vehicle stop at the above location.



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:   2
  Dispatch Log  From: 08/17/2025  Thru: 08/23/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 08/25/2025

         Narrative:      
Warning for speeding.

25-9755         0647 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                       Disp-06:48:50                 Arvd-06:50:22  Clrd-07:30:16
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-06:48:56                 Arvd-06:50:20  Clrd-07:30:16
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-06:49:46                 Arvd-06:49:49  Clrd-07:30:16
         Narrative:      

E911 multiple callers reporting a 2 car MVA with airbag   
deployment. WBPD notified.

         Narrative:      
228 requests BCI. Notified 6 min ETA. Reports damage to Pole   
#29 and mailbox at 210 South St. FD notified NG at 0705

         Narrative:      
BCI on scene. 228 requests NIL x 2. May's and A1 en route.   
Accident Number assigned. Report to follow.

         Narrative:      
National Grid on scene.

         Narrative:      
NIL's have the vehicles. All units clear.

25-9756         0846 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    24 S
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reporting debris on route 24S.   
Transferred to MSP via PSAP.

25-9757         0938 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 48] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:38:30  Clrd-09:42:26
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-9758         1132 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby for tow release.   
Release issued.   

25-9759         1145 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:45:18  Clrd-11:47:37
         Narrative:      

Warning for hands free violation.

25-9760         1226 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
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       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-12:26:17  Clrd-12:29:14
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-9762         1233 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to drop off LTC application.   
Application received and receipt issued.   

25-9763         1301 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + COPPER BEECH CIR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-13:01:00  Clrd-13:46:31
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-13:05:46                 Arvd-13:07:23  Clrd-13:12:21
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-13:28:31  Enrt-13:28:32  Arvd-13:30:53  Clrd-13:43:21
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.   

         Narrative:      
Mark's en-route.

         Narrative:      
Mark's on scene.

         Narrative:      
Mark's has vehicle.   

25-9764         1312 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 691] HARTSHORN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-13:15:35                 Arvd-13:16:09  Clrd-13:17:44
         Narrative:      

e911 caller states accidental dial by iWatch.

25-9765         1357 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1230] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-13:57:57  Clrd-13:58:34
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-9767         1428 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    EAST CENTER ST + CAPTAIN CARLSON WAY
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:28:17  Clrd-14:30:51
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-9772         1523 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-15:24:08  Clrd-15:25:30
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning for entering the intersection on the wrong   
side of the traffic island.

25-9773         1544 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    [OT] 24N
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reporting vehicle traveling at speeds exceeding   
120mph.   
Transferred to MSP via PSAP.   

25-9774         1556 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting erratic operation, unable to maintain   
lanes/speed. Vehicle was last seen at the Bridgewater line.   

         Narrative:      
Bridgewater PD notified

25-9776         1954 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-19:54:31  Clrd-19:57:40
         Narrative:      

MV stop for red light violation.   

For Date: 08/18/2025  -  Monday   

25-9781         0007 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 08/18/2025 0020
  Location/Address:    [WEG 436] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-00:08:05                 Arvd-00:15:37  Clrd-00:19:13
         Narrative:      

Alarm Company reports a Commercial Burglar system activation   
initiated by the rear warehouse motion. Unable to contact a   
keyholder.

         Narrative:      
Front of the property checked secure at this time. Unable to   
access rear lots due to gates.

25-9783         0113 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 08/18/2025 0125
  Location/Address:    [WEG 436] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-01:16:53                 Arvd-01:23:06  Clrd-01:25:43
         Narrative:      

Alarm Company reports a Commercial Burglar system activation   
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initiated by the roofing display motion.

         Narrative:      
Alarm Company left a message for the Keyholder.

         Narrative:      
Front of the property checked secure at this time. Unable to   
access rear lots due to gates.

25-9786         0307 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 08/18/2025 0322
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1589] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-03:10:00                 Arvd-03:11:44  Clrd-03:21:40
         Narrative:      

Alarm Company reports a Commercial Burglar system activation   
initiated by mandoor 4-Zone 42. They are attempting to   
notify a Keyholder.

         Narrative:      
Property checks secure at this time.

25-9787         0316 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                       Disp-03:17:52                 Arvd-03:17:54  Clrd-03:52:31
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-03:18:04                 Arvd-03:19:35  Clrd-04:10:11
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                                                     Arvd-03:19:55  Clrd-03:52:34
         Narrative:      

A1 tow driver responded to a AAA call at the above location   
and found a car in the woods. No injuries. No airbag   
deployment.

         Narrative:      
227 reports property damage to the stone wall at the   
attached address, requests NIL. Raleigh's notified and en   
route

         Narrative:      
Accident Number assigned. Report to follow.

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's has the vehicle. 228 is shuttling the party to his   
home.

         Narrative:      
228 reports the Hi-Vis poles at the intersection have been   
knocked down. Message left for DPW.

25-9788         0453 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    ESTER DR
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                       Disp-04:55:14                 Arvd-04:57:48  Clrd-05:20:45
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-04:55:18                 Arvd-04:58:56  Clrd-05:20:48
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting an Officer respond relative to   
disturbing pictures on her cell phone.

         Narrative:      
Party advised to go to the cell phone store to address   
issues and to contact Quincy PD as the reported incident   
occurred in that City.



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:   6
  Dispatch Log  From: 08/17/2025  Thru: 08/23/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 08/25/2025

25-9790         0559 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:00:19  Clrd-07:21:51
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Citations/warnings issued for restricted way violations and   
speeding.

25-9791         0617 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 65] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Alarm Company reports a Commercial Burglar system activation   
initiated by Office motion detector.

         Narrative:      
Alarm Company cancelled response prior to dispatch.   
Keyholder reports accidental by an employee.

25-9798         1359 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting tow release form.  Form issued.

25-9799         1402 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III 08/18/2025 1430
  Location/Address:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-14:03:48                 Arvd-14:06:20  Clrd-14:30:05
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting minor MVA in the parking lot.  No PI.

         Narrative:      
Assisted with paper exchange.  Damage under, non-
investigated.   

25-9801         1443 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the station for tow release form.  Form issued.

25-9802         1536 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-15:37:35                 Arvd-15:52:13  Clrd-15:52:55
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a possible rabid raccoon in above area.

         Narrative:      
226 reports animal was not aggressive and has a baby with   
it.  Officer advised citizens to call back if it becomes   
aggressive.

25-9803         1633 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
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                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-16:40:43                 Arvd-16:40:44  Clrd-16:48:42
         Narrative:      

Party into station for copy of accident report.

         Narrative:      
Report in hand.

         Narrative:      
Party speaking with OIC about report.

         Narrative:      
Supervisor will look over report and contact party by email.

25-9805         1721 SHOPLIFTING Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:23:16                 Arvd-17:23:17  Clrd-17:57:05
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:23:19                 Arvd-17:24:25  Clrd-17:57:00
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-17:24:55                 Arvd-17:24:57  Clrd-17:57:06
         Narrative:      

E911 caller stating there was what looked to be a large   
fight outside the attached location.

         Narrative:      
Second E911 caller stating there was an individual   
attempting to steal from the business and security was able   
to apprehend him.

         Narrative:      
227 advised the fight and shoplifting were parts of the same   
incident.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-9806         1804 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 55] WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-18:07:35  Enrt-18:09:24  Arvd-18:15:21  Clrd-18:18:23
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 / zone North overhead doors and North 360 motion.

         Narrative:      
All appears in order.   

25-9807         1828 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-18:29:03                 Arvd-18:30:57  Clrd-18:50:04
         Narrative:      

E911 caller stating she was involved in an accident. No   
injuries. No airbag deployment.

         Narrative:      
Both vehicles able to leave on their own power.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-9808         1924 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 496] NORTH MAIN ST
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                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-19:27:18                 Arvd-19:30:06  Clrd-19:31:56
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 / zone front motion, front and side doors, counter   
motion.

         Narrative:      
Attached vehicle is registered to the store manager of the   
attached business. She confirmed it was accidental.

25-9809         1945 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 55] WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-19:47:04  Enrt-19:48:10  Arvd-19:49:12  Clrd-19:52:13
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 / zone overhead doors.

         Narrative:      
Attempted to make contact with keyholder.   

         Narrative:      
No answer from keyholder.   

         Narrative:      
All appears in order.

25-9813         2230 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 61] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-22:31:28                 Arvd-22:33:42  Clrd-22:40:38
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-22:34:26                 Arvd-22:35:19  Clrd-22:40:40
         Narrative:      

Calling party stating he was watching the cameras at the   
attached location and observed a man wandering outside. The   
caller stated the man made no effort to gain entry. The   
caller also stated the man appeared to be sleeping on the   
side of the building.

         Narrative:      
Party checks out okay. Party heading back towards Brockton.

For Date: 08/19/2025  -  Tuesday   

25-9818         0144 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-01:44:00  Clrd-01:46:24
         Narrative:      

229 checking on vehicle parked behind above location.

         Narrative:      
229 states parties were just talking and sent on their way.   
Cruiser clear.   

25-9822         0606 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan 08/19/2025 0654
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST + SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:07:42  Clrd-06:42:19
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.
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         Narrative:      
No violations observed.   

25-9823         0642 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    SHAGBARK RD
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-06:43:57                 Arvd-06:44:03  Clrd-06:48:57
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-06:44:01                 Arvd-06:45:16  Clrd-06:48:42
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller states that a vehicle is parked in front of her   
residence that was involved in a call on the previous shift.   
Caller would like Officers to check the area.

         Narrative:      
226 arrived on scene and there was no vehicle in the area.   
226 spoke with the calling party who stated the vehicle left   
as soon as she hung up the phone. Officers will check the   
area.   

25-9826         1053 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1467] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-10:55:03                 Arvd-10:58:32  Clrd-11:15:24
         Narrative:      

Dighton PD in station requesting an officer to respond to   
the attached location with them to serve an arrest warrant.

         Narrative:      
Party not home at this time.

25-9828         1240 ROAD HAZARD Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-12:40:38                 Arvd-12:42:50  Clrd-12:42:51
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-12:43:04                 Arvd-12:53:00  Clrd-12:57:56
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting low hanging wires in the area.

25-9829         1240 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III 08/19/2025 1303
  Location/Address:    [WEG 490] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-12:41:19                 Arvd-12:42:53  Clrd-12:42:54
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-12:43:00                 Arvd-12:52:26  Clrd-13:03:07
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting she was involved in a two car MVA, no P/I.

         Narrative:      
Paperwork exchanged,report to follow.    

25-9832         1624 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 558] PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                       Disp-16:30:39                 Arvd-16:35:03  Clrd-16:45:26
                       Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
         Narrative:      

911 caller stating no emergency. Requesting assistance with   
vehicle lockout.

25-9834         1652 ROAD RAGE Peace Restored    
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        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jason A Cimino 08/19/2025 1759
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-16:53:08  Clrd-17:03:36
                       Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
         Narrative:      

Officer out with road rage that occurred in view.
Officers spoke with both involved vehicles and operators.
Peace restored and parties sent on their way.

25-9835         1717 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1227] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-17:17:31  Clrd-17:27:58
                       Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-17:18:13                 Arvd-17:18:15  Clrd-17:26:57
         Narrative:      

MV stop.
Party has proper paperwork.   

25-9836         1721 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 129] OLD WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-17:21:48                 Arvd-17:21:49  Clrd-19:33:37
         Narrative:      

Officer doing Touch a Truck event.   

25-9837         1734 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1414] WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-17:34:42                 Arvd-17:34:44  Clrd-17:46:57
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                       Disp-17:34:47  Enrt-17:34:49                 Clrd-17:37:34
                       Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a minor MVA with no PI or airbag   
deployment.   

         Narrative:      
Damage under $1,000 paperwork exchanged.   

         Narrative:      
GMC Sierra rear-ended the Ford Fusion.

25-9838         1740 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-17:40:43  Clrd-17:45:02
                       Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
         Narrative:      

Warning for lights violation and no inspection sticker.

25-9839         1759 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1459] EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-17:59:41  Clrd-18:03:32
                       Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
         Narrative:      
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Warning for no inspection sticker.

25-9840         1850 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party picking up LTC.   

25-9841         1858 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
    Call Closed By:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY 08/19/2025 1910
  Location/Address:    [WEG 55] WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                       Disp-19:00:12  Enrt-19:00:56  Arvd-19:04:52  Clrd-19:09:45
                       Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
         Narrative:      

Sig/2 in zone overhead doors one and two. No contact with   
key holders at this time.

         Narrative:      
All appears secure.

25-9842         1923 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
       Vicinity of:    MATFIELD ST + OLIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-19:23:10  Clrd-19:31:43
                       Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-9843         2028 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    LINCOLN ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-20:28:07  Clrd-20:32:27
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-9844         2045 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party dropping off LTC renewal paperwork. Receipt given in   
hand.

25-9845         2115 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL Property Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 723] SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                       Disp-21:18:14  Enrt-21:22:14  Arvd-21:23:36  Clrd-21:30:56
                       Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
         Narrative:      

Sig/2 in zone arena door to stable. No contact with key   
holder at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Confirmed accidental by home owner.   

25-9846         2137 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-21:37:27  Clrd-21:40:58
                       Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective head light.

25-9847         2146 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + MAOLIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-21:46:20  Clrd-21:49:21
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.

25-9848         2209 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
    Call Closed By:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY 08/19/2025 2215
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-22:09:00  Clrd-22:15:03
                       Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective head light.

For Date: 08/20/2025  -  Wednesday   

25-9852         0141 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 495] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:41:32  Clrd-01:43:44
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-9853         0143 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:43:55  Clrd-01:44:13
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-9854         0156 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 46] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:56:43  Clrd-01:57:22
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-9855         0200 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:00:59  Clrd-02:01:42
         Narrative:      
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Property appears secure at this time.

25-9856         0304 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
          Location:    [WEG 1584] MATFIELD WOODS
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-03:05:05  Clrd-03:15:23
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-9857         0316 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
          Location:    [WEG 1583] WESTBRIDGE LANDING
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-03:16:37  Clrd-03:19:23
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-9859         0928 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-09:29:50                 Arvd-09:32:16  Clrd-09:42:53
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting of minor MVA.

25-9860         1000 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 08/20/2025 1014
  Location/Address:    BREWSTER RD
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-10:02:17                 Arvd-10:02:44  Clrd-10:10:19
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting 3 parties in the above area   
walking up and down the road. CP concerned due to past   
incidents.

         Narrative:      
All parties check out okay. Parties visiting a friend on   
Goldie Road and going for a walk.

25-9861         1016 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 08/20/2025 1023
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-10:18:39                 Arvd-10:19:40  Clrd-10:23:35
         Narrative:      

E-911 hangup call. No answer on call back .

         Narrative:      
Confirmed accidental.

25-9862         1051 FIRE, AUTO Vehicle Towed    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-10:54:24                 Arvd-10:55:45  Clrd-11:16:07
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting a vehicle pulled into the above   
location and is over heating with heavy smoke.

         Narrative:      
FD notified and en route.
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         Narrative:      
Fire is extinguished at this time.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.

         Narrative:      
Mays en route.

         Narrative:      
Mays en scene.

25-9867         1256 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 492] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-12:56:38  Clrd-12:59:57
         Narrative:      

Warning for number plate violation.

25-9868         1322 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST + HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-13:22:38  Clrd-13:22:48
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

25-9870         1437 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-14:38:41                                Clrd-14:50:04
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-14:38:58                                Clrd-14:39:29
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-14:39:32                                Clrd-14:50:02
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting of a small white dog running into the   
road. CP states he had to stop traffic so the dog didnt get   
hit. CP states the dog had no leash own and owner was not   
paying attention.

         Narrative:      
All units spoke to owner of the dog. Dog is now in possesion   
of the owner.

25-9871         1527 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jason A Cimino 08/20/2025 1612
  Location/Address:    HIGH ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-15:28:12                 Arvd-15:28:13  Clrd-16:03:35
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-16:04:08                 Arvd-16:04:10  Clrd-16:05:25
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.

         Narrative:      
A-1 en route.
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         Narrative:      
A-1 on scene.   

         Narrative:      
A-1 has the vehicle. Report to follow.   

25-9872         1555 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
         Narrative:      

Vehicle unlocked.   

25-9873         1621 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party picking up tow release. Form given in hand.   

25-9874         1624 ALARM, BURGLAR Property Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-16:27:01  Enrt-16:29:56  Arvd-16:32:21  Clrd-16:37:13
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Sig2 in back door zone. No contact with key holder at this   
time.   

         Narrative:      
Confirmed accidental by resident.   

25-9875         1719 ERRATIC OPERATION Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:20:50                 Arvd-17:20:52  Clrd-17:28:36
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Named business line caller reporting an erratic operator   
driving aggressively.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning issued for expired registration.   

25-9876         1733 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:33:00  Clrd-17:36:18
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Warning for improper turn.

25-9877         1740 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party dropping of records request form.   

25-9878         1759 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 151] NORTH ELM ST
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                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:59:00  Clrd-18:04:53
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Written warning for marked lane violation.   

25-9880         1817 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    ELLIS AVE
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting they lost an Iphone in a black case along   
with a grey drone controller in the area of the attached   
location.   

25-9879         1818 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 08/20/2025 1825
       Vicinity of:    PLAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:18:00  Clrd-18:25:15
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

25-9881         1844 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:44:00  Clrd-19:36:27
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-18:52:09                 Arvd-18:52:10  Clrd-19:02:09
         Narrative:      

NIL requested.   

         Narrative:      
Marks en route.   

         Narrative:      
10-3 with male party starting mileage 35736.4 at 1859.

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Male party at station ending mileage 35737.3 at 1902.   

         Narrative:      
Party is Q5 negative.   

         Narrative:      
BCI arrived at station.   

         Narrative:      
Bail clerk contacted at this time. Set bail as personal   
recognizance. OIC conducted face to face.   

         Narrative:      
Prisoner placed in cell at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Prisoner checked at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Prisoner released at this time.   

         Refer To Arrest:      25-297-AR
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            Arrest:    GAULTIER, NICHOLAS ANTHONY       
           Address:    18 PROSPECT ST   SOUTH EASTON, MA
               Age:    39
           Charges:    LICENSE SUSPENDED, OP MV WITH
                       NUMBER PLATE VIOLATION

25-9882         1904 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 48] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-19:06:02  Enrt-19:06:40  Arvd-19:09:43  Clrd-19:15:07
         Narrative:      

Sig2 in zone 2 mechanical room motion. No contact with key   
holder at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Party that recently purchased location on site cleaning.   

25-9883         1917 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1520] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-19:20:07  Enrt-19:20:10  Arvd-19:20:56  Clrd-19:22:28
         Narrative:      

Sig2 in multiple zones, most recent is rear door. No contact   
with key holder at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Company called back and cancelled dispatch after officer   
arrived. Spoke with owner and they stated they have   
employees on site.

25-9884         1919 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-19:19:14  Clrd-19:21:15
         Narrative:      

MV stop for red light violation.

25-9887         2124 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-21:26:33                 Arvd-21:26:36  Clrd-21:47:39
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-21:26:40                 Arvd-21:26:41  Clrd-21:53:37
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a two vehicle MVA. Stated there were   
injuries to a female party. FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested and Mays and Raleighs en route.

         Narrative:      
Female party transported to BMC South.   

         Narrative:      
Sign for WB dental has damage to it.   

         Narrative:      
Raleighs and Mays have vehicles.

25-9888         2153 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
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                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-22:00:10                                Clrd-22:06:19
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-22:14:15                 Arvd-22:16:44  Clrd-22:27:04
         Narrative:      

Sig2 in multiple zones, most recent produce aisle 15.   
Contact with party on site that did not have proper passcode   
according to alarm company.

         Narrative:      
226 reports cleaning service is at location.   

         Narrative:      
Employees on site, building secure at this time.   

For Date: 08/21/2025  -  Thursday   

25-9890         0017 911 HANGUP Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 56] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-00:17:36                 Arvd-00:20:35  Clrd-00:38:00
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-00:22:43                 Arvd-00:24:48  Clrd-00:37:59
         Narrative:      

E911 open line. Unable to leave a message upon callback.   

         Narrative:      
226 reporting an open door of the business.

         Narrative:      
Officer checked the building. All appears in order.   

         Narrative:      
Owner of the business contacted and stated she was stopping   
by after work to secure the building.

         Narrative:      
226 checked the apartments above the business. No answer at   
the door.

25-9901         0706 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 485] COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-07:07:15                 Arvd-07:12:42  Clrd-07:14:38
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ back door motion.

         Narrative:      
226 on scene. Construction workers are working in the rear   
of the building.

25-9902         0738 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station picking up his LTC.

25-9903         0822 SERVE WARRANT (Criminal) Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1467] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-08:23:20  Enrt-08:23:46  Arvd-08:23:47  Clrd-09:21:36
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-08:23:23  Enrt-08:23:42  Arvd-08:23:43  Clrd-08:46:04
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                       Disp-08:23:27  Enrt-08:23:49  Arvd-08:23:50  Clrd-08:46:07
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-08:24:26  Enrt-08:24:28  Arvd-08:24:29  Clrd-08:46:08
         Narrative:      

Officers out attempting to serve warrant for Taunton   
District Court docket 2531CR001810.

         Narrative:      
One male party 10-3.   

         Refer To Arrest:      25-298-AR
            Arrest:    DAY, MATTHEW R       
           Address:    201 HOWARD ST   WEST BRIDGEWATER, MA
               Age:    42
           Charges:    ARREST OUTSIDE WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION

25-9905         1005 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up LTC. LTC issued.   

25-9906         1007 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for tow release. Release issued.   

25-9907         1027 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting pedestrian on median attempting to   
retrieve bicycle that flew off vehicle on highway.   
Transferred to State Police.

25-9908         1049 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for tow release and accident report.   
Release and report issued.   

25-9909         1051 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting large tire debris in travel lanes on   
Route 24 North. Transferred to State Police.   

25-9910         1121 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:24:06  Enrt-11:24:08  Arvd-11:27:36  Clrd-11:30:40
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-11:24:10  Enrt-11:24:13  Arvd-11:25:44  Clrd-11:30:38
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting 7 month old locked in running vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle unlocked.   

25-9911         1137 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
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         Narrative:      
Party into the station for tow release. Tow ONLY release   
issued.   

25-9912         1142 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up LTC. LTC issued.

25-9913         1152 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:52:56  Clrd-11:55:50
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-9914         1205 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 08/21/2025 1212
  Location/Address:    PLAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-12:05:00  Clrd-12:12:19
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-9915         1238 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + HARVESTWOOD DR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-12:38:24  Clrd-12:41:13
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-9917         1343 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-13:45:21                 Arvd-13:50:11  Clrd-14:18:55
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting single car MVA in front of her   
residence.   

         Narrative:      
WBFD requested on scene.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested on scene.   

         Narrative:      
A-1 on scene.   

         Narrative:      
One female party transported to Morton Hospital.   

         Narrative:      
A-1 has involved vehicle. Report to follow.   

25-9918         1354 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
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         Narrative:      
Party into the station for tow release. Release issued.   

25-9920         1427 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up LTC. LTC issued.   

25-9921         1509 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 08/21/2025 2210
  Location/Address:    [WEG 564] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-15:11:22  Enrt-15:11:25  Arvd-15:14:59  Clrd-15:27:02
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-15:11:58  Enrt-15:12:00  Arvd-15:12:32  Clrd-15:27:01
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting she witnessed a MVA in attached area.   

25-9922         1512 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to turn in a wallet found in   
Framingham.

         Narrative:      
Owner notified.   

         Narrative:      
Property returned to owner.   

25-9923         1632 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby requesting information regarding MVA report.   
Party was advised to speak with the officer handling the   
report - will follow up in the morning.   

25-9925         1650 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + FRIENDSHIP DR
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-16:50:44  Clrd-16:52:28
         Narrative:      

Warning for no front plate.

25-9926         1712 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-17:12:34  Clrd-17:15:34
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

25-9927         1734 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
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                                                     Arvd-17:34:11  Clrd-17:36:35
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for speeding.

25-9928         1737 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:37:33  Clrd-17:44:54
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-9929         1757 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 46] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:57:10  Clrd-18:06:06
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-9930         1805 SOLICITING Could Not Locate    
       Vicinity of:    ROOSEVELT AVE
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-18:11:28                 Arvd-18:11:42  Clrd-18:19:44
         Narrative:      

Party reporting solicitors in the area attached without   
credentials.   

25-9931         1824 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 46] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:24:47  Clrd-18:27:58
         Narrative:      

Warning for expired inspection sticker.

25-9932         1922 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST + HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-19:22:06  Clrd-19:25:45
         Narrative:      

Warning for number plate violation.

25-9933         1943 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

       Vicinity of:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-19:45:35                 Arvd-19:47:31  Clrd-19:57:43
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-19:47:12                 Arvd-19:48:05  Clrd-19:57:42
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting several male parties in a vehicle possibly   
engaged in 94c activities. Party describes vehicle as a   
Honda Civic, color Blue, with a gray hood and a broken rear   
right window.   

25-9937         2120 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    RIVER ST + HOWARD ST
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                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:20:14  Clrd-21:24:19
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

25-9938         2123 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-21:25:57                 Arvd-21:26:40  Clrd-21:28:03
         Narrative:      

Caller reports erratic operation of MV - inconsistent   
speeds, stopping in middle of intersection at red light,   
stopping in lane, etc.

         Narrative:      
222 checked the area to the town line, unable to locate.   

25-9939         2128 DISABLED MV Vehicle Towed    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 08/21/2025 2137
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1438] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-21:28:31                 Arvd-21:28:32  Clrd-21:37:00
         Narrative:      

222 out with DMV in the area attached.

         Narrative:      
Party has private tow on scene. 222 standing by to assist   
with traffic.   

25-9940         2154 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:54:57  Clrd-22:01:58
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-9941         2304 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1006] EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-23:09:09                 Arvd-23:12:10  Clrd-23:31:41
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting an officer, states male and female party   
backed up a van to the property and went around the rear of   
the residence.

For Date: 08/22/2025  -  Friday   

25-9942         0201 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:01:44  Clrd-02:02:38
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-9949         0221 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 492] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:21:12  Clrd-02:22:43
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         Narrative:      
Property appears secure at this time.

25-9957         0321 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 518] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-03:22:57                 Arvd-03:28:08  Clrd-03:35:42
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ zone 1, main entry door.

         Narrative:      
New employee activated the alarm. All appears in order.

25-9958         0329 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 558] PLEASANT ST
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ Front door motion and leftside rear motion.

         Narrative:      
FD on scene for fire alarm activation.

25-9960         0657 ALARM, SCHOOL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 576] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-06:58:19                                Clrd-06:58:41
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ South door.

         Narrative:      
Cancelled per key holder.

25-9961         0709 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-07:09:20  Clrd-07:12:17
         Narrative:      

MV stop for speeding.

25-9962         0717 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG 08/22/2025 0739
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1316] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-07:17:08  Clrd-07:38:55
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-07:29:01                 Arvd-07:29:03  Clrd-07:39:02
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-07:38:56                                Clrd-07:38:59
         Narrative:      

MV stop for speeding.   

         Narrative:      
Warning issued.

25-9963         0845 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for tow release. Release issued.   
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25-9966         1005 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 48] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-10:10:28  Enrt-10:10:31  Arvd-10:16:46  Clrd-10:22:48
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-10:17:17  Enrt-10:17:18  Arvd-10:17:20  Clrd-10:22:50
         Narrative:      

Calling party requesting assistance unlocking his vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle unlocked all units clear.   

25-9968         1021 NOISE COMPLAINT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    CROSS ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-10:22:55  Enrt-10:22:57  Arvd-10:28:00  Clrd-10:39:51
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting the farmer behind her residence   
keeps setting something off every 5 minutes causing a loud   
bang.   

         Narrative:      
Homeowner advised it's a sound machine used to scare animals   
away from the crops.   

25-9969         1236 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for accident report. Report issued.   

25-9970         1247 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for accident report. Report issued.   

25-9971         1331 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Detective Jared P Percival
  Location/Address:    BELMONT ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                                                     Arvd-13:31:00  Clrd-14:19:09
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-14:19:17                 Arvd-14:19:19  Clrd-14:50:04
         Narrative:      

One male party 10-3.   

         Narrative:      
BCI notified and en route.   

         Narrative:      
223 transporting one male party to Brockton District Court   
starting mileage 92186.9.   

         Narrative:      
Transport complete ending mileage 92191.7.   

         Refer To Arrest:      25-299-AR
            Arrest:    HOUSTON, WILLIAM RUBEN       
           Address:    21 TREMONT ST Apt. #2   BROCKTON, MA
               Age:    24
           Charges:    LICENSE SUSPENDED, OP MV WITH, SUBSQ.OFF
                       WINDOW OBSTRUCTED/NONTRANSPARENT
                       OPERATION OF MOTOR VEHICLE, IMPROPER EXHAUST
                       ARREST LOCAL WARRANT-Brockton District Warrant
                       ARREST OUTSIDE WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION
                       ARREST OUTSIDE WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION
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25-9972         1440 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for tow release and accident report.   
Tow release issued, party was advised to come back for   
completed accident report.   

25-9973         1456 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + FRANCIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:56:23  Clrd-14:57:49
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-9975         1542 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for tow release and accident report.   
Release issued, party advised to call/come back for   
completed accident report.   

25-9979         1713 ROAD RAGE REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-18:28:33                 Arvd-18:41:35  Clrd-18:52:35
         Narrative:      

Party into station to speak with an officer over a road rage   
incident.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-9980         1812 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

          Location:    [BRO] FUNZ TRAMPOLINE PARK
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-18:13:06                 Arvd-18:13:14  Clrd-18:25:25
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-18:13:27                 Arvd-18:17:42  Clrd-18:17:44
         Narrative:      

Bridgewater advised they had a 911 caller stating there was   
a male party assaulting a female that was heading into our   
town.

         Narrative:      
Bridgewater advised they were sending additional cruisers to   
assist.

         Narrative:      
Unable to confirm any events that may have happened and the   
parties were very uncooperative.

25-9982         1922 SHOPLIFTING REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 492] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-19:24:18                 Arvd-19:30:01  Clrd-19:38:37
         Narrative:      

Business line caller stating there was a female party in the   
attached location who appeared to have stolen multiple   
items. Calling party stated this happened about an hour   
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prior.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-9983         2030 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station requesting to speak with an officer   
regarding information on custody papers.

         Narrative:      
Party advised an officer will speak to him by phone or if he   
were to come to the station tomorrow 8/23/2025.

25-9984         2056 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

          Location:    [WEG 1583] WESTBRIDGE LANDING
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                       Disp-20:59:09  Enrt-20:59:59  Arvd-21:03:17  Clrd-21:16:24
                       Patrol Olivia P Church
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-21:05:13                 Arvd-21:05:14  Clrd-21:15:22
         Narrative:      

Calling party stating there's a male party going in and out   
of yards. Calling party states the man said he was looking   
for his dog.

         Narrative:      
Officers on scene confirmed the male party was looking for   
his dog. All appears in order.

25-9985         2151 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                       Disp-21:56:07                 Arvd-21:56:09  Clrd-22:01:06
                       Patrol Olivia P Church
         Narrative:      

Calling party stating she recently acquired a jewelery box   
in Brockton and found ammunition inside.

         Narrative:      
Party advised to bring the box to Brockton PD.

25-9988         2219 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1092] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                       Disp-22:22:28                 Arvd-22:22:29  Clrd-22:49:32
                       Patrol Olivia P Church
         Narrative:      

Calling party stating his vehicle was backed into and the   
car that backed into him is no longer there. Calling party   
looking to speak to an officer.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-9989         2303 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + JEFFREY DR
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-23:03:47  Clrd-23:06:12
         Narrative:      
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Warning for no inspection sticker.

For Date: 08/23/2025  -  Saturday   

25-9993         0118 NOISE COMPLAINT Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 205] FRIENDSHIP DR
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-01:21:41                 Arvd-01:29:59  Clrd-01:34:25
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-01:22:54                 Arvd-01:30:01  Clrd-01:34:10
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                                                     Arvd-01:27:06  Clrd-01:32:50
         Narrative:      

Multiple calls for loud music in the area.

         Narrative:      
222 reports noise source is the Kmart Plaza in Brockton.   
Brockton PD advised.

         Narrative:      
222 reports vehicles have left the area.

25-10005        0621 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:21:49  Clrd-07:07:14
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
One citation issued for speeding violation.

25-10006        0702 NOISE COMPLAINT Peace Restored    
       Vicinity of:    BELMONT ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-07:04:25                 Arvd-07:12:26  Clrd-07:29:56
         Narrative:      

Business line caller complaining of an ongoing problem with   
barking dogs at a neighbor's residence.

         Narrative:      
Message was left on the IP's answering machine.

         Narrative:      
222 made contact with the owner of the dogs who brought the   
animals inside.

25-10008        0934 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-09:35:41                 Arvd-09:44:42  Clrd-09:48:09
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 Residential Burglar Alarm. Rear slider motion.

         Narrative:      
Accidental by homeowner.

25-10009        1101 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
       Vicinity of:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a 2 car MVA on Route 24. Transferred   
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to MSP Middleboro.

25-10012        1205 ERRATIC OPERATION Unfounded    
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-12:09:12                 Arvd-12:09:14  Clrd-12:09:14
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a white pick up truck all over the   
roadway. Last seen traveling East on RT 106. EBPD notified.

         Narrative:      
Unable to locate.

25-10015        1418 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Detective Jared P Percival
  Location/Address:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-14:23:10                 Arvd-14:23:12  Clrd-14:37:07
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting her vehicle was stolen from the   
parking lot while she was inside the store. Calling party   
hung up the phone before gathering more information.

         Narrative:      
Upon call back, party stated the vehicle rolled across the   
street and into a neighboring parking lot.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-10016        1543 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station for accident report.

25-10017        1627 ERRATIC OPERATION CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 927] FOREST ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-16:30:48  Enrt-16:34:18  Arvd-16:34:54  Clrd-16:37:00
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting approximately 5 motorcycles   
doing wheelies up and down the street.   

         Narrative:      
222 spoke with riders and a Parent.   

25-10020        1804 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-18:04:43  Clrd-18:09:38
         Narrative:      

Warning for number plate violation and no inspection.

25-10021        1852 NOISE COMPLAINT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRO 1] COMMERCIAL ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller out of town transferred to Brockton Police via   
PSAP.   
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25-10022        1904 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + FRANCIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-19:04:02  Clrd-19:05:33
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-10023        1917 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 321] UNITED DR
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-19:17:58  Enrt-19:18:32  Arvd-19:23:02  Clrd-19:34:31
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                                                     Arvd-19:24:32  Clrd-19:34:24
         Narrative:      

Sig/2 in zone WHSE right rear door. No contact with key   
holder at this time.   

         Narrative:      
222 and 227 checked building. Clear at this time.   

25-10024        1943 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-19:43:48  Clrd-19:44:44
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                                                     Arvd-19:43:56  Clrd-19:44:02
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-10026        2019 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 08/23/2025 2023
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1040] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-20:19:00  Clrd-20:20:50
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-20:22:18                 Arvd-20:22:21  Clrd-20:22:59
         Narrative:      

Warning for number plate violation.

25-10027        2023 CIVIL CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 788] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-20:27:11  Enrt-20:27:13  Arvd-20:37:47  Clrd-20:53:56
         Narrative:      

Transferred from EBPD stating they received a 911 accidental   
at attached location.   

         Narrative:      
222 reports a civil issue over a vehicle being worked on.   
Speaking with both parties.

         Narrative:      
Both parties advised to seperate and they agreed.   

25-10029        2235 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1345] SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
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                                                     Arvd-22:35:00  Clrd-22:37:11
         Narrative:      

Clear party checks ok.   


